
 

 

 

If you are concerned about the future of the Potter Valley 

Project and the water supply provided by the Project to the 

communities in the Russian River, please consider signing 

onto the attached letter addressed to Congressman Jared 

Huffman questioning his recent statements on a potential 

decommissioning of the Project.  The letter will be 

submitted to Congressman Huffman prior to his next Two-

Basin Solution group meeting on October 29th.  

 

Please submit all signature pages, full or not, to the Farm 

Bureau office by noon on October 28th: 

• Email: director@mendofb.org 

• Fax: (707) 462-6681 

• Drop off: 303-C Talmage Road, Ukiah 

 

Thank you for participating to support our local water 

supply infrastructure! 
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